Dear Residents,
The goal of the Cold Spring Harbor Library is to educate, entertain, and enhance the lives of everyone in the community. We strive to create an inviting atmosphere for all ages, offer a wide variety of programs, and maintain a quality collection of books, eBooks, DVDs and other popular resources. 
The proposed budget for the 2017-2018 fiscal year has a 1.26% property tax increase, which complies with the New York State tax cap. The budget includes increased funding in key service areas, including our Children’s Easy Reader, Fiction, and Nonfiction book collections, and our Children’s, Teen, Adult, and Summer Reading Club Programs. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Our annual Budget Vote and Trustee Election will be held at the Library on Tuesday, April 4. Please come to the Library to cast your vote, and participate in some of the special programs being offered that day. 

I look forward to seeing you at the Library! 

Dr. Roger Podell 
Executive Director

